
One Wales 
Gail Woodland, Senior Appraisal Pharmacist, AWTTC 



Background 
• Developed in 2016 to provide All Wales interim commissioning 

decisions for medicines not currently suitable for Health Technology 
Appraisal (HTA) 

• Unmet need identified within the service 
• Includes off-label/unlicensed medicines 
• Identified mainly through collation of IPFR data for potential cohorts 
• ‘Interim Pathways Commissioning Group (IPCG)’ draws members 

from across all health boards/IPFR panels 
• Recommendations from IPCG are submitted to the Chief Executives 

group who make the final decision 
• Decisions are reviewed at least annually 
• Requirement by service to collect patient outcome data 
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Identification of medicines 
• Majority (78%) identified through collation of IPFR data and 
identifying cohorts  
 
• Remainder flagged by health board pharmacists, clinicians 
and IPFR panels 
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One Wales work programme 
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Medicines not considered suitable 
for One Wales process 
•NICE/AWMSG positive recommendation published 
•Health technology appraisal (HTA) in progress with NICE or AWMSG 
•Negative NICE/AWMSG advice published 
•HTA directed by Welsh Government 
•Uncertainty over patient cohorts 
•Suitable licensed alternative medicines available 
•Clinical experts did not identify unmet clinical need 
•Clinical network issue 
•Medicine made available by Welsh Government 
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https://www.awttc.org/pams/one-wales-interim-commissioning-
process  
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